
 

 

April 7, 2021 

IBISResearch Communication Notifications Issue Being Resolved 
 
We are aware of a communication issue that is affecting all notifications being sent 
from the IBISResearch system.   
 
We are working with our partners in IT to resolve this issue as soon as possible.   
 
We apologize for any inconvenience and will notify you as soon as the issue is 
resolved.   
 
In the interim, we kindly ask that you login to the system to view any pending activities 
via your Dashboard by clicking here.  
 

 
 

For more information, please visit the ORA website at www.ora.miami.edu. 
 

 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fumiami.huronresearchsuite.com%2FGrants%2F&data=04%7C01%7CPCapman%40miami.edu%7C8a5b48252d6c4dcd8c4308d8f9ef853e%7C2a144b72f23942d48c0e6f0f17c48e33%7C0%7C0%7C637534154411630488%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=y%2B9EmWg9LwDNZBoDjxTb5Y6J7cKs%2BKKynAvInBAFCV4%3D&reserved=0
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